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January 2007

Dear Colleague,

Happy New Year! We send best wishes to you in your efforts this year on behalf of children.  We ask your support as we further develop NAREA as an organization where members can communicate with one another, share perspectives and grow in knowledge.

If you have not already done so, we invite you to renew your membership to the North American Reggio Emilia Alliance for 2007.  

This year's member benefits include a subscription to Innovations in Early Education, which includes a dedicated NAREA column; an enriched NAREA website; a new CD of classroom experiences from contexts throughout North America; discounts at participating conferences and workshops as well as discounts on the new collection of Innovations back issue CDs. We are also pleased to announce that there are now 64 regional membership coordinators representing 49 states as well as regions in Canada and Mexico – a strong and coordinated effort to develop and make visible the many member networks throughout North America. 

We look forward to your contribution as we together work to advance NAREA's vision, mission and goals. Membership forms are located on our website: www.reggioalliance.org. If you need further assistance, please contact Cheryl Rapaport in the membership office at 770-552-0179.

Sincerely,
The Membership Committee
Judy Abrams
Ellen Hall

Jennifer Kesselring
Beth MacDonald
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